
Centipede  project  –  your
community needs you!
A  fantastic  opportunity  to  get  involved  and  make  a  real
difference in your very own community.

On Friday 9 November 2012 from 1pm – 3pm the Centipede Project
in  partnership  with  North  Edinburgh  Arts  and  The  City  of
Edinburgh  Council  is  holding  two  drop-in  bulb  planting
sessions on vacant land off Muirhouse Avenue.

You are invited to come along and join local artist, Natalie
Taylor, plant some of the 9,000 bulbs. These will include
snowdrops and dwarf narcissi which will blossom in the spring
making the area look fantastic.

Pupils from local school Craigroyston primary and Oaklands
School will join others from Muirhouse Millenium Centre start
this project off on Friday morning.

Hot drinks and biscuits will be available for anyone who joins
in.

For more information telephone 0131 315 2151

Submitted by Robert Pearson

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/11/centipede-project-your-community-needs-you/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/11/centipede-project-your-community-needs-you/
mailto:rpearson081@gmail.com
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/11/image.jpg

